
Weekend Playground Access
Terms and conditions

The House and Gardens are now closed to the public



However the Adventure Playground will remain open at weekends for Season
Ticket Holders, and their guests only. 



Should a Season Ticket Holder be bringing in more guests than spaces allocated 

in their membership, a small entrance fee will be payable



 Weather and ground conditions permitting. 



We reserve the right to close the Adventure Playground at late notice and
without prior warning should we deem the conditions to be unsafe. 

.
The Adventure Playground will be open between the hours of 9am & 4.30pm.

Last entry is 4.00pm.
.

The Woodland Trail and Kiosk will remain closed. 
.

The Adventure Playground toilets will be open for use.
.

Children must be supervised at all time. No bikes or scooters allowed.
.

Access to the Adventure Playground is through the Gift Shop where  you will be
asked to sign in as you normally would as a Season Ticket Holder.

.
Please bring your Season Ticket with you as we may be otherwise unable to

verify your membership.
.

The Adventure Playground is open to Season Ticket Holders and their guests only.
Should a Season Ticket Holder be bringing in more guests than spaces allocated in their membership, 

 a small entrance fee will be payable


